From: Andre Willi

Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 10:13 AM

To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca>; Emmerson, Wayne
<Wayne.Emmerson@york.ca>

Cc: Ferri, Mario <mario.ferri@vaughan.ca>; alan.shefman@vaughan.ca; Rosati, Gino
<gino.rosati@vaughan.ca>; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <maurizio.bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>;
Jackson, Linda <linda.jackson@vaughan.ca>; marilyn.iafrate@vaughan.ca;
tony.carella@vaughan.ca; rosanna.defrancesca@vaughan.ca; sandra.racco@vaughan.ca
Subject: Stop the 413

Hello Distinguished Council Members,
I work (Ward 2) and reside (Ward 3) in Vaughan.

| am asking York Regional Council to reverse the enforcement forte GTA West
Corridor/Highway413 and support the request for the Federal Impact Assessment.

The main reasons to vote against the 413
1) Insufficient studies especially for Vaughan
2) No support from residents

3) The Wynn government stand there was no benefit to constructing this highway.

Thank you for taking the time to read this request.

Thank you

Andre Willi
Strategic Benefits
Vaughan, ON



